

WALNUT BEND ISD

47 County Rd 198, Gainesville, TX 76240 940-665-5990 (phone) 940-665-9660 (fax) www.walnutbendisd.net Ken Kemp Superintendent



February 22, 2022

The Walnut Bend School Board of Trustees hereby notifies the Texas Commissioner of Education and the Texas Education Agency that it intends to seek renewal of its District Of Innovation Plan to extend from 2022-2027.

The Board does this after having heard input from the appropriate committee concerning the renewal of the plan.

The proposed renewal plan is published on the school website along with the current plan now in effect. A public meeting to discuss the plan will be held on March 29th, 2022.

The Board will hold a vote to adopt the renewal of the plan at the March school board meeting on March 29th, 2022.

Randy Clark President Of The WBISD Board Of Trustees **Printed Name**

Secretary Of The WBISD Board Of Trustees

Virginia McNarin **Printed Name**